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Parents Evening

Dear Parents,

Parent's evening will take place on Monday the 29th and Wednesday 31st March.
Appointment days are as follows:

Reception and Year 1 — Monday 29" March 2021
All other year groups — Wednesday 31° March.

The appointment will give you an opportunity to discuss with your child's class teacher, how
they have settled following their return to school after the extended period of absence.
Parent's evening will be completed by pre-arranged telephone appointment; therefore, it is
important that you have booked your appointment via our school life app.

From the school life app, click on the Menu button (three lines at the top of the screen).
From here you will be able to access and book appointments for all of your children with
their relevant class teachers. Please ensure you click on the correct class teacher, as there
will be more than one option available. This is because you will also be able to book an
appointment to speak to Mrs Garratt our SENDCo, should you wish to.

Appointments will be live at 3pm on Wednesday 24" March 2021.

If you are having difficulties in making an appointment, please do not hesitate to contact us,
where we can arrange an appointment for you.

Please be aware, that if you miss your appointment, staff may not be able to rearrange
appointments that evening and a subsequent appcintment, may need to be made.

As always, thank you for your continued support and we look forward to hearing from you
Selelgl

Mr A Brown

Vice Principal
Our Lady and St. Hubert's Catholic Primary
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